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23rd June, 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Staffing information update 

 
We are pleased to confirm the new appointments of our Apprentice Teaching Assistants, who have 
joined our Early Years team. We wish a very warm welcome to Ms Bowers and Ms Thirwin.  
 
Our lovely Ms Short has successfully completed her Teaching assistant qualification and will be 
sadly leaving school at the end of July, we will miss her and wish her all the very best for the 
future. Ms Short has been a wonderful member of our school family. 
 
Congratulations and best wishes are also sent to our Ms Reid who will be getting married this July, 
and on her return to school on the 6th July, she will be known as Mrs Tate. I am sure you will join 
me in wishing the happy couple all the very best for the future. 
 
I am exceptionally sad to say that Mrs Cunningham has decided to retire…I know she looks as if 
she is 21! Mrs Cunningham has acknowledged that personal commitments have played a large part 
in this decision, and I know that Mrs Cunningham’s departure will leave a hole in our hearts, she 
will always be a key part of our Glazebury family and always welcome to come back to see how 
we are getting on without her warm and loving nature. We will of course mark her departure on 
the last day of term and will be sure to ask her for favourite songs to sing. Parents will be very 
welcome to join us to wish her well and more details will be communicated nearer the time. 
 
We will of course keep you informed of any changes in staffing and know we always put the 
children of Glazebury at the heart of our decision making. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Mowbray 
Head Teacher 
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